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The safety of our residents and staff remains our top priority! As of right now, there are 
no changes with our protocols, precautions and screening of all staff and visitors upon 
arrival, as well as all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.  

Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to improve in our Country. Well before the COVID-19 pandemic 
started, the opportunity to engage our seniors has been a focus, especially for those 
who are short on family! Our Sharing God’s Love team has been instrumental 
throughout COVID and remains here to help you share encouragement with residents 
and with our staff who continue to do a great job. Please email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. If you have any questions please let 
us know. 
 
Campus Update 

 
● We are still receiving questions on current mask requirements for visiting with our 

residents. I’ve attached the most recent visiting guidelines to help new families 
and to help make sure you have the most current information.  
 
Regarding visits and masks, while you are entering the facility and in the 
public/common areas, masks are required. If your loved one and all visitors are 
vaccinated, masks are not required while in the resident’s apartment. If that is not 
the case then masks are required throughout your visit. I hope this helps clear 
things up! As always, if you have any questions please let me know! 
 

Campus Happenings 
 

● Thanks to everyone who reached out regarding the survey link not working over 
the weekend. Our apologies, there was a small formatting issue in it and we were 
able to fix the survey. It is available for use again. If you have not completed the 
survey yet, here is the link to make your opinion count. It’s only three questions, 
so please complete for us to help shape future updates. Reminder, the survey 
closes at the end of the day on Wednesday, June 30th.  

 
● With Independence Day coming up, we combined the love for our Country with a 

little resident Enrichment! Here James and JoEllen work on both! 
 



 

 
 
Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


